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Thanks 
Thank you for participating in 
Naperville's only transportation 
option for seniors where our 
drivers wait for the seniors 
during their medical 
appointment.  

Thank you to Coldwell Banker - 
Leavenworth Team of 
Naperville for their continued 
support of RAN. 

 

Donate 
During this Pandemic we need 
any support we can receive! You 
can donate by check or on our 
website under the “Donate” tab.  

Every little bit helps ensure that 
we stay on the road, providing 
rides for seniors in Naperville. 
Thank you! 

RAN to Date 
• 393 Active Riders 

• 40 Volunteer Drivers 

• Over 6,006 One-Way 
Rides Completed 

• Over 160 Medical 
Destinations Visited 

Volunteers Needed 

Do you know someone who 
might be a good fit as a 
volunteer RAN driver? Please 
send them our way! One of 
the best ways to help us is 
referring someone you know 
who might be a good fit. 
Volunteering with us is 
flexible and rewarding. We 
are always in search of 
qualified volunteers to help. 

Attention: We Have a New Phone Number 
To better serve our riders, we have decided to get a new phone 
number that our staff can answer during business hours. When 
COVID began, we were not allowed to work in our office. Since then, 
we have been checking our voicemail and calling people back. Since 
working from home is ideal for everyone going forward, we got a 
new phone number that will ring directly to our office staff during 
business hours. What does this mean for you? It means when you 
call, we can answer it right away! We are very excited to start our 
new number so please take a moment and update your records for 
Ride Assist Naperville. Our new phone number starting right away is 

(331) 330-2257. 

Ride Assist Naperville in the Spotlight 
We were fortunate to be featured 
on NCTV 17’s Spotlight again. Board 
member Tim Ford and our Executive 
Director Ashley Abraham, talked 
about our non-profit and how it 
helps seniors in our community. 
Please view our spotlight and share 
with anyone to help bring 
awareness to the RAN Program. We 

are looking for new volunteer drivers to fill the many ride requests we get. 
Visit https://bit.ly/3AIqTzj to view and share it with family and friends. 

We saved this place for YOU 
Over the years we have been so lucky to get to know our riders. Is there 
something you would like to share in our newsletter? It could be a 
memory, recipes, tips for hobbies, artwork, and more. We invite you to 
send in a piece written out to submit for our upcoming newsletters. We 
hope to add a submission to each newsletter. We are very excited to read 
and share your submissions! You may send a written copy of your piece 
along with a photo if you choose. You can mail to our office or email at 
info@RideAssistNaperville.org.   

https://bit.ly/3AIqTzj
mailto:nfo@RideAssistNaperville.org
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Ride Requests 

Please inquire with your 
medical team to see if you 
can do a phone or video call 
with your doctor to avoid an 
unnecessary visit to the 
doctor’s office. Always 
confirm your appointment 
before making a ride request 
with us. As always, give us at 
least one week to set up a 
ride request. 

What Our 

Passengers Say  

“Thank you for help. I am so 
glad I don’t have to rely on a 
taxicab for my rides to the 
doctor. You are more reliable 
and friendly, and I look 
forward to using you again.” 
~RAN Rider 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

(331) 330-2257 
www.rideassistnaperville.org 
info@rideassistnaperville.org 
 

Mailing address: 

790 Royal St. George Dr. 

Suite 141 #156 
Naperville, IL 60563 
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Ride Assist Naperville Needs You 
We could not be more thankful for the ongoing support from 
our riders and volunteers. We love getting referrals! So, how can you help? 
Attached to our newsletter you will find our Volunteer Flyer. If each of you 
could share this with even one person, it could make the biggest impact 
for this essential program! If you are able, please leave it at a community 
bulletin board or with someone you know who is looking for volunteer 
opportunities! 

Ride Assist Naperville Volunteer Help 
Not able to share our flyer? No problem!  
Even the smallest donations can make the 
biggest influence!  
 
Online Donations 
www.rideassistnaperville.org/home/donate/ 

Mail cash or checks payable to Ride Assist 
Naperville here: 
790 Royal St. George Drive  
Suite 141 #156 
Naperville, Illinois 60563 

To the Ride Assist Naperville Community 
2022 - We made it! We may be a couple 
months in by now, though there is so 
much to appreciate in any passing day, 
week, or year. In this time, we may find 
ourselves taking a pause to reflect on 
how grateful we are to begin another day 
with more knowledge, memories, and 
opportunities ahead of us. From the 
standpoint of our admin team, we truly 
could not thank each one of you enough 
who have participated in the RAN 
program. Thank you to everyone who 
took a ride with us, volunteered in some 
way, or gave a monetary donation. We 

could not have done it without you! We look forward to another year 
bringing our service to the Naperville community. 

Want to Receive Our E-Newsletter?  
Did you know we send our newsletter via e-mail as well? If you do not 
receive it and would like to, simply visit https://bit.ly/2oLQB5g and enter 
your e-mail address. 

http://www.rideassistnaperville.org/
mailto:info@rideassistnaperville.org
https://mcusercontent.com/092b51742412394c066cdbc88/files/6ac364f0-28ce-18fb-ca6f-f4c5aa86574a/Volunteer_Flier.pdf
http://https/www.rideassistnaperville.org/

